From: cpkuper@comcast.net

To: Historic District Commission (Staff)
Cc: Mark Reynolds; Chris Stommel
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Curbs in Indian Village
Date: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 2:49:46 PM

Honorable Commissioners,

We are over 30 year residents of Indian Village. Several years ago our block of Burns off of Jefferson, received
cement replacement curbs without our approval or notification. They claimed the curbs needed replacement due to
over 50% being damaged, which wasn’t true. Our neighbor at the time was so incensed that he stood in front if the
machine to block the workers. The company boss, a firm from Macomb Co. was rude and bullied us and our
neighbors. They even demolished our carriage walk leading to the street, which was in perfect shape. They put a
cement carriage walk in front of our house that was so white I thought it had snowed every time I looked out the
window.

The company dumped the surplus cement in the alley sewer and we had lots residual problems. It took some time
for the City to remedy this.

With a lot of expense, a group of neighbors hired the Finnegan Cement Co. to replace our carriage walk and broken
flags in front of our house with appropriate aggregate material.

We didn’t trust the City to follow the historic guidelines. Kind of like if they blacktopped Historic Canfield.

As our neighbor Mark Reynolds pointed out you cannot trust DTE to do the right thing.

Please consider our concerns.

Sincerely

Regina and Craig Kuper

995 Burns

Sent from my iPhone

ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening attachments or
clicking links.
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